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Dear Editor,

Thank you for the positive feedback on the manuscript entitled “A Case of SMARCB1/INI1-
Deficient Pancreatic Undifferentiated Rhabdoid Carcinoma Mimicking Solid Pseudopapillary
Neoplasm”. The manuscript has been revised according to the comments you raised. We are
pleased to send the revision back to “World Journal of Gastroenterology” along with the point-
to-point answers to the questions/comments.

1) Author contribution statement is provided here. Author contributions: Hua Y, Leng B, and
Rampisela D contributed to the study design, data collection and interpretation, and manuscript
draft. Larsen D contributed to the case interpretation and manuscript revision. Soni P and Zreik
R contributed to the revisions associated with the intellectual integrity and language accuracy.
All authors approved the final version of the manuscript to be published.

2) The PowerPoint file with the original figures was uploaded separately.

3) The section of “Case Presentation” was re-written (sections of “final diagnosis”, “treatment”,
and “outcome and follow-up” were added in the main text) and the revised manuscript was
uploaded.

Here | am also providing the date of birth of the first author, Dr. Yinan Hua. Dr. Hua’s date of
birth is January 30", 1982.

Thank you again for considering our manuscript to be published with you. Please feel free to let
me know should further information be needed.

Sincerely,

Debby Rampisela, MD



